January 16,2019

C 9 COMMUNICATION SP CW (WS) – January 17, 2019

ITEM - 1

To Mayor and Members of Council

As a citizen of Vaughan we should reject bill 66 as this impacts the communities of the green belt area. Leave the green space alone. The trees provide shelter and absorb carbon to have cleaner air. Look around us there is so much construction of buildings like downtown. There is hardly any greenspace where children could go to.

Maybe instead of development why not make a nice park where people can go to and have trees and trails to walk through, where trees change their colour in the fall (what a beautiful site that is).

I formally request that there is a recorded vote for this issue. The residents of Vaughan deserves to know which counselors respect our greenbelt.

Thank you please take this into consideration.

Pat Canizares

Keele street